
CMD Committee Report:  Sept 7, 2021

 South dam rock delivery we hope to continue by using yard sale 
funds.  Need two loads to place rock where there is visible erosion.  
Finish in October from next year’s budget?

 Lake valve exercise on Oct 2 at 10 a.m.  In addition, draw down 2 feet
to help with clarity and cleaning of the lake

 Annual meeting agenda clarification.  John Fechner brought to our 
attention that any trickle tube replacement would be much more 
than the $9500 allotted.  Reminder that the capital project costs are 
just an estimate, with likely no cost analysis done yet.

 Toilets from Bishop and Bald Eagle beach have been picked up.  Will 
keep the one at the community center until after the Nov. meeting.

 Downstream valve needs to be worked on and we still need to 
complete the survey per the DOE.

 Discussed how the trailer would be demolished on Lot 1 using 
Firewise and CMD volunteers

 Also, Jerry on Sheets Road has an association tree that needs to be 
trimmed


